Attention All Parents

Miss Lexi's third grade class requests your company at the
showing of our bee population class project

April 2, 2020
@4pm-6pm in the cafeteria

What to Expect

4pm-4:15pm

Meet the students

= Each student will be ready to meet you. They have worked really hard on public
introduction skills, so please help them to feel supportive and only give positive feedback.

4:15pm-5pm

Presentation

= The class will be presenting their in class colony, facts, and all over project. Some students
have large roles. Please be patient and respectful to them.

5pm-5:45pm

Dinner

= Enjoy the BBQ prepared by Mr. Bruce Primm and his famous Arkansas BBQ Sauce. For
desert the students have prepared their own honey collected from their bee colony to serve
with graham crackers. During this time I encourage parents to get to know their students
peers and their families.

5:45pm-6pm

Ceremony

= We will be moving/releasing our bee colony to our outdoor classroom for more pollination
production to come of our local area. Do not worry about stings. We have a professional bee
keeper who will be smoking out and moving the colony. We will be watching it virtually in my
classroom.

Thank you all in advance for coming to our class bee night.

Hope all can join for future events.

As always check out my website for other information.

Contact Information: alexis.primm@smail.astate.edu




